
Do You Have Questions About the 
Proposed Fee?

Come to Our Public Information Session!

Wednesday, July 19
6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Hamilton City High School, Library
620 Canal Street, Hamilton City, CA 95951

THIS IS NOT THE PUBLIC HEARING.
Protests will not be collected at this session. This event is for 

informational purposes only.

To learn more about the Corning Sub-basin GSA
please contact: LHunter@countyofglenn.net | visit our website:

https://www.countyofglenn.net/dept/planning-community-development-
services/water-resources/sustainable-groundwater-management-6

Corning Sub-Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency | 530.934.6540

CORNING SUB-BASIN
GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY

Learn More About the Proposed Groundwater Fee 
to Fund the Corning Sub-basin 

Groundwater Sustainability Agency

https://www.countyofglenn.net/dept/planning-community-development-services/water-resources/sustainable-groundwater-management-6

	Blank Page
	Blank Page



